
 

 

 

OMK/CIRCULAR/020/2021-22        Date: 20.01.2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Considering your requests, school has innated the SMS service on WhatsApp to share the necessary 

information.  

 

You shall be receiving all the notifications through your Ward's Portal along with WhatsApp through 

School’s number (8578000116).  

 

However, we shall not be able to communicate with you on 'WhatsApp'. 

 

https://omk.aarnuk.com/just-query/ 

Please find the above link of 'Just Query'. Kindly use the same to forward your queries to school. We 

shall be addressing your issues at the earliest. 

 

Note: You need to keep your first number on WhatsApp and save our school number  

(+91 85780 00116) in the same device. 

 

(Open Minds) 

 

 

 


